
 
Lake Saint Louis Community Association Newsletter 

                FEBRUARY 

14th—Valentine’s Day— Bryan Foggs 

7-10pm & Dinner Special in the    

Restaurant (Shrimp cocktail, prime 

rib dinner and 2 glasses of Champagne 

for $65 per couple).   

17th—CA Office is Closed for         

Presidents Day 

22nd– Scott & Karl 7-10pm 

BOATING SAFETY COURSES: 

Feb. 8th @ 11am , Feb. 11th @ 7pm 

Feb. 22nd @ 11am, Feb. 25th @ 7pm 

   MARCH 

1st– Assessments are Due 

6th– Club Open House 6-8pm 

(contact - bdunston@lslca.com to  

reserve your Club table) 

7th— Leslie Scott & Craig 7-10pm 

14th—Encore Band 7-10pm 

28th—Freezeout Band 7-10pm  

CA OFFICE SATURDAY  HOURS 

3/14 9am– 12pm, 4/18 9am– 12pm 

5/16 9am– 12pm ,6/6 9am—12pm  

BOATING REGISTRATION  REMINDER **  Before you can register your boat 

for the 2020 season, you MUST show proof of ownership by supplying us with your 

original title (or current tax receipt or registration) and proof of insurance. If paying 

your registration online, please email your information to frontdesk@lslca.com. Also, 

ALL CLASS 8 BOATS need an annual inspection  by Water Patrol prior to your 2020 

boat registration. DON’T LOSE YOUR DOCK! Your 2020 Dock Rental Fee 

MUST be paid by April 1st !  

“Effective in 2020, each private Golf Cart used on the Golf Course will require 
an annual inspection by a Golf Shack employee and an annual registration fee of 
$25.00 paid at the time of the inspection.  At the time you pay the $25.00 fee,    
a sticker will be given to you that you MUST display on your private Golf Cart 
confirming you have had your annual inspection and paid your annual Golf Cart 
fee.  You will only be allowed to use your private golf cart on the Golf 

Course if you have your annual Golf Cart sticker displayed. 



**CA REMINDERS ** 

SENIOR MENS GOLF—SEEKING NEW MEMBERS 

Signup dates are Friday 3/1 at the CA Open House and Tuesday 3/5 in the CA Bar           

area from 9am-11am.  League play is every Tuesday morning starting April 2.  Open to Men 

age 55 and  older, Must be CA resident in good standing. Contact Allen Gill at 636-265-

2278 or Greg Kowalski at 636-387-3052.  

Lake Saint Louis Pontooneers Club Invites New Members !! 

No boat required!  The LSL Pontooneers Club meets from April to December to enjoy food 
and fun with friends new and old.  Festivities begin with a Music Trivia Contest on April 14

th 
.  

Other events include the Patriotic Party, International Dinner, Lakeside Horse Races, 
Haunted Boat Cruise, Merry Christmas Party and more. 

Membership fee is just $25 per year.  To register, please  contact Secretary Ken Iverson at 
636-357-8587 or email hollywoodtwin@mac.com for an engaging year of warm winds and 
welcome waves.    

BOATING SAFTEY COURSE-  REMINDER: All class 5-8 Boat owners MUST 

have taken the Boating Safety Course before they can register their Class 5-8 Boat for the 
2019 Boating Season. All class 2-4 Boat owners MUST complete the class before they can 
register for the 2020 Boating Season. ALL Class 8 boats MUST be re-inspected by Water 
Patrol prior to registering their boat for the 2019 Boating Season. If you still need to take the 
class, contact Water Patrol @ 636-625-3120 to register for a class. We offer the class   
every month and it takes 1 hour.  

March Classes:  9th (Sat) 11am, 12th (Tue) 7pm, 23rd (Sat) 11am, 26th (Tue) 7pm         

REMINDER 2019 ANNUAL ASSESSMENTS - If you would like to pay online, 
go to LSLCA.COM and login.  Your MEMBER NUMBER to log in is your CUSTOMER NO: 
located in the upper right corner of your statement.  If you have not logged in previously, 
your password will also be your CUSTOMER NO: (login & password must be all CAPS).  

When mailing in your assessment payment, please put your Customer # (located in the         
upper right corner of your statement) on your check . 

C.A. CARDS ARE YOUR FOREVER CARDS -You do not have to come in 

and get a new one every year.  Once you have paid your 2019 assessments your card will 

be reactivated.  

 If your card is lost, there is a $10 fee to replace it. We are getting into the busy season at 

the LSLCA office which means we are taking care of the Members that come into the       

office.  If you call and reach our voicemail, please leave a message with your name, proper-

ty address, return phone # and the reason you are calling, we will return your call within one 

business day. 

The CA OFFICE WILL BE OPEN ON THE FOLLOWING 

 SATURDAYS:  MARCH 30TH, APRIL 13TH & MAY 18TH FROM 

9:00AM - 12:00PM. 

  

 

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT…  

We would like to introduce you to one  

of our many valued employees:  

Rich Rudloff, Golf Course Maintenance 

How long have you worked for the CA? 

Over 13 years now, I started working for the CA in August 2006. 

Description of his job: 

Rich does everything associated with the overall maintenance program 

for the golf course. He operates the equipment associated with maintaining the golf course: i.e. Greens 

mower, rough mower, sand-pro, chainsaw, etc. Other golf course tasks include, irrigation system mainte-

nance, landscaping, tree trimming, equipment repairs and maintenance.  

What do you love about working for the CA? 

I have always liked outside with plants and landscaping and working at the golf course lets me do that. I live 

in the CA and it has been a good fit being so close to the golf course. Also, l like working with all the other 

people that work here. 

Any story or experience that you would like to share? 

About 4 or 5 years ago I was mowing around an oak tree and my roll bar hit a hornet’s nest that was hanging 

in the tree. At that point I was instantly attacked by the angry hornets. They swarmed me and I ran away, 

but they were still stinging me. There were some tennis players that came over to help me to swat them 

away. I survived with about a dozen stings. It was a scary situation and now I always check out the trees for 

any hornets’ nest when I mow.  

His Hobbies or Interests... 

I like to work outside in my yard with plants and landscaping. I am a model train buff and I like to build, tink-

er, and assemble them. I also like to work around the house fixing things and spending time with my grand-

children. 

Notes from his Supervisor.. 

Rich is just a great employee and a great person. I couldn’t ask for a better guy to work with. He has been 

working on the golf course for 11 plus years and he is very knowledgeable of all aspects of maintaining the 

golf course. He is a tireless worker and he brings a great attitude to each workday and is an exceptional 

member of the crew. 
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